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F R O M THE This past year two editors left the editorial board, Thomas 
EDITORIAL Lennon and Steven Davis. The board appreciates the large 
OFFTPF amount of work both did for the Journal during their tenure as 

editors. Replacing them are Lome Falkenstein and William 
Seager, to whom the board extends a warm welcome and, 
needless to say, a good deal of work. 

The Journal is now, or soon will be, available electronically 
through POIESIS, ProQuest, and Ebsco. We are currently work­
ing on setting up our own web site as well. 

Many more authors are submitting their papers electronically, 
a trend we would like to encourage. Papers should be sent to 
Marda Schindeler, the Journal's Executive Secretary, at 
cjp@uleth.ca, in either Word or WordPerfect, and formatted 
according to the Journal's directions for authors. 

Michael Stingl 
Administrative Editor 
Editorial Board Coordinator 

https://doi.org/10.1017/S0045509100030629 Published online by Cambridge University Press

mailto:cjp@uleth.ca
https://doi.org/10.1017/S0045509100030629



